
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE PROFESSION 
and other Court users 

 
 
From 1 January 2006, the Commercial List will be expanded to three judges -

Justice Dodds-Streeton, Justice Whelan and Justice Hargrave.   

 

The three judges will also run the Corporations List.  The change and expansion 

is in response to the increase in commercial and corporations business within the 

Supreme Court.   
 

The specialist procedures as set out in Practice Note 4 of 2004 – The Green Book – 

will be continued (available on the Supreme Court website -

www.supremecourt.vic.gov.au). 
 

Users may be assisted by the overview of Commercial List practice and 

procedure available on the Commercial List page of the Supreme Court website. 

 

Enquiries should be directed to Meredith Schilling, Commercial List Associate, 

telephone: 9603 7149; email: Meredith.Schilling@supremecourt.vic.gov.au 

 
Nathan Stirling 

Associate to the Chief Justice 
7 December 2005 

 


